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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

(1) PROPOSED SHARE CONSOLIDATION AND

(2) CHANGE IN BOARD LOT SIZE

Reference is made to the circular of Affluent Partners Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’)

dated 11 August 2020 in relation to, among others, the proposed share consolidation and the

change in board lot size (the ‘‘Circular’’).

The Company would like to clarify a typographical error contained on page ii of the Circular

that the date of the register of members of the Company re-opens should be Friday, 4

September 2020.

Save as disclosed herein, all other information in the Circular shall remain unchanged.

By Order of the Board
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Cheng Chi Kin

Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 20 August 2020
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